ROOSEVELT

You may bring a cell phone to school with your parents’ permission. Cell phones
that are brought to school will be at the parent’s/student’s own risk. If brought to
school, the cell phone may not be used until after school. It must be turned off
and may NOT be out during the school day.

1. First Offense: Warning, policy form signed, phone returned to student at
the end of the day

2. Second Offense: Parent/guardian must sign a policy form in the AP’s office.
Phone will be returned to the parent.

3. Third Offense: Parent/guardian must sign a policy form in AP’s office. Phone
returned to parents. Consequences assigned to student (suspension, loss of
phone privilege).

At any time, consequences may be administered as deemed necessary by
administration. Glendale Unified School District will not be responsible for any
item that is lost, damaged, or stolen. Please note that students can use the
telephone at the attendance office for emergencies or after school to contact
parents.

STATEMENT OF NON-DISCRIMINATION (Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Education
Amendments of 1972 Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973): The Board of Education prohibits, at any district
school or school activity, unlawful discrimination, including discriminatory harassment, intimidation, and bullying
targeted at any student by anyone, based on the student’s actual or perceived race, color, ancestry, national origin,
nationality, ethnicity, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital or parental status, physical or mental disability,
medical condition, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity, or gender expression, or association with a person
or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. The District will take steps to assure that the
lack of English will not be a barrier to admission and participation in district programs. Complaints alleging
noncompliance with this policy of nondiscrimination should be directed to Dr. Darneika Watson, 223 North Jackson
Street, Glendale, CA 91206, (818) 241-3111. A copy of the District's Uniform Complaint Policy is available by calling
(818) 241-3111, ext. 1457. The District's Title IX Coordinator is Dr. Kelly King, Assistant Superintendent, Educational
Services, 223 North Jackson Street, Glendale, CA 91206, (818) 241-3111. The District's 504 Coordinator is Hagop
Eulmessekian, Director of Student Support Services, 223 North Jackson Street, Glendale, CA, 91206, (818)
241-3111. DISCLAIMER: The translation feature of this website is an automated literal translation service provided by
Google. Glendale Unified School District does not certify its accuracy.


https://www.gusd.net/Page/324

